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Excalibur Quarterly Report for December 2007

Highlights:

1 new PMC members: Thomas Vandahl 

This quarter was a very quiet one - nearly zero activity, neither in the mailing lists nor in subversion, and no releases. By adding new committers and PMC 
members from the projects that are using Excalibur we now hopefully have established a solid base to maintain our users in the future.

There are no know issues.

Best regards,

Carsten Ziegeler on behalf of the Excalibur PMC
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